
Item
Number Item Title Item Description

Item
Quantity

Unit of
MeasureConsignee ID

Delivery
Period
(In
number
of days)

1

Weld Mesh
Panels
should
produced by
electrical
resistance
welded
galvanized
wires and
subsequently
powder
coated as per
specification.

Weld Mesh Panels
should produced by
electrical resistance
welded galvanized
wires and
subsequently
powder coated as
per specification
attached in PDF file. 600Nos flowersadjt 60

2

Omega
clamps with
profile cover
plate to
tighten the
mesh panel
along the
post with
76mm dia
35mm width
and 3 mm
thickness as
per
specification.

Omega clamps with
profile cover plate to
tighten the mesh
panel along the post
with 76mm dia
35mm width and 3
mm thickness as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 1400Nos flowersadjt 60

3

Mushroom
Head Bolt
Nut with
Washer Each
clamps will
be supplied
with a pair of
SS 304
mushroom
headed
square
necked bolts
and security
nuts M8 X 50
as per
specification.

Mushroom Head
Bolt Nut with Washer
Each clamps will be
supplied with a pair
of SS 304 mushroom
headed square
necked bolts and
security nuts M8 X
50 as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 2800Nos flowersadjt 60

4

Fence Post.
Type Circular
Hollow
Material MS
Steel Tube IS
1161.
Dimentions
76 mm Dia
and 3.2 mm
plus or minus
10
percentage
Thickness as
per
specification.

Fence Post. Type
Circular Hollow
Material MS Steel
Tube IS 1161.
Dimentions 76 mm
Dia and 3.2 mm plus
or minus 10
percentage
Thickness as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 200Nos flowersadjt 60

5

Straining Y
Arm for
supporting
top PTCC
Material. MS
Angle Size
50x50x5mm
as per IS
1852 as per
specification.

Straining Y Arm for
supporting top PTCC
Material. MS Angle
Size 50x50x5mm as
per IS 1852 as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 18Nos flowersadjt 60



6

Accessories
for fitting Y
Arm.
Mushroom
Head Bolt
with
breakable
head safety
nuts. Each Y
Arm shall be
supplied with
two sets
mush room
headed bolts
with security
nuts and
washers as
per
specification

Accessories for
fitting Y Arm.
Mushroom Head
Bolt with breakable
head safety nuts.
Each Y Arm shall be
supplied with two
sets mush room
headed bolts with
security nuts and
washers as per
specification 35Nos flowersadjt 60

7

Intermediate
Y Arm for
supporting
top PTCC
Material MS
Angle Size
50x50x3mm
as per IS
1852 Coating
as per
specification..

Intermediate Y Arm
for supporting top
PTCC Material MS
Angle Size
50x50x3mm as per
IS 1852 Coating as
per specification.. 184Nos flowersadjt 60

8

Accessories
for fitting Y
Arm.
Mushroom
Head Bolt
with
breakable
head safety
nuts.

Accessories for
fitting Y Arm.
Mushroom Head
Bolt with breakable
head safety nuts.
Each Y Arm shall be
supplied with two
sets mush room
headed bolts with
security nuts and
washers as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 367Nos flowersadjt 60

9

Anchor Rod.
10 mm dia
300mm long
GI Rod tie
with fence
post at
bottom using
tie wire. 02
Nos for each
post

Anchor Rod. 10 mm
dia 300mm long GI
Rod tie with fence
post at bottom using
tie wire. 02 Nos for
each post 400Nos flowersadjt 60

10

Punched
Tape
Concertina
Coil including
spike and
handle with
56 turns and
dia 610 mm
having a core
wire of high
carbon spring
steel of high
tensile
strength as
per
specification.

Punched Tape
Concertina Coil
including spike and
handle with 56 turns
and dia 610 mm
having a core wire of
high carbon spring
steel of high tensile
strength as per
specificationattached
in PDF file. 72Nos flowersadjt 60



11

Galvanised
Steel Barbed
Wire ISI
marked A5
designation
for
Galvanised
steel barbed
wire for
fencing shall
conform to IS
278 1978 as
per
specification.

Galvanised Steel
Barbed Wire ISI
marked A5
designation for
Galvanised steel
barbed wire for
fencing shall
conform to IS 278
1978 as per
specificationattached
in PDF file. 3170Kgs flowersadjt 60

12
Quick setting
compound

Quick setting
compound as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 282Ltrs flowersepo 60

13

Aggregate
20mm Stone
Aggregate to
be crushed
rock or gravel
20mm
graded
conforming to
IS 383 of
1970

Aggregate 20mm
Stone Aggregate to
be crushed rock or
gravel 20mm graded
conforming to IS 383
of 1970 as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 36Cum flowersepo 60

14

Aggregate
40mm Stone
Aggregate to
be crushed
rock or gravel
40mm
graded
conforming to
IS 383 of
1970

Aggregate 40mm
Stone Aggregate to
be crushed rock or
gravel 40mm graded
conforming to IS 383
of 1970 as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 24Cum flowersepo 60

15

Ms Binding
wire not less
than 0.9mm
dia
confirming to
relevant IS

Ms Binding wire not
less than 0.9mm dia
confirming to
relevant IS as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 4Kgs flowersepo 60

16

Natural sand
confirming to
IS 383 of
1970

Natural sand
confirming to IS 383
of 1970 as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 30Cum flowersepo 60

17

Portable
Inverter Auto
ARC
Compact
welding
machine
220V to 380V

Portable Inverter
Auto ARC Compact
welding machine
220V to 380V as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 1Set flowers39fdpk 60

18
Wire Cutter
18 inch

Wire Cutter 18 inch
as per specification
attached in PDF file. 2Nos flowers39fdpk 60

19

Aluminium
Ladder 12
Feet length
12 to 13 inch
width and 9
steps load
capacity 150
Kgs and
weight of
ladder 12
Kgs

Aluminium Ladder
12 Feet length 12 to
13 inch width and 9
steps load capacity
150 Kgs and weight
of ladder 12 Kgs as
per specification
attached in PDF file. 1Nos flowers39fdpk 60

20
Bold Cutter
12 inch

Bold Cutter 12 inch
as per specification
attached in PDF file. 2Nos flowers39fdpk 60

21
Y Joint 10
Feet long

Y Joint 10 Feet long
as per specification
attached in PDF file. 1Nos flowers39fdpk 60



22
Y Joint 12
Feet long

Y Joint 12 Feet long
as per specification
attached in PDF file. 1Nos flowers39fdpk 60

23

Hammer with
handle
weight 5 Kg.

Hammer with handle
weight 5 Kg as per
specification
attached in PDF file. 5Nos flowers39fdpk 60

24
Steel
Gurmala Steel Gurmala 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

25

Plumbob and
Mason
Thread

Plumbob and Mason
Thread 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

26

Cutting pliers
size 8 inch
for steel

Cutting pliers size 8
inch for steel 5Nos flowers39fdpk 60

27

Showel
Square Nose
14 Gauge
TATA High
Carbon Steel

Showel Square Nose
14 Gauge TATA
High Carbon Steel 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

28
Hacksaw
frame Hacksaw frame 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

29
Wooden
Gurmala Wooden Gurmala 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

30

Ratchet
Spanner
Single
Socket 14
sproket

Ratchet Spanner
Single Socket 14
sproket 5Nos flowers39fdpk 60

31
Trowel
Masson Brick

Trowel Masson Brick
as per specification
attached in PDF file. 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

32
Water Level
Pipe 25 mtr

Water Level Pipe 25
mtr 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

33

Hack Saw
Blade Double
Ended

Hack Saw Blade
Double Ended 50Nos flowers39fdpk 60

34
Measuring
Tape 5 mtr

Measuring Tape 5
mtr 3Nos flowers39fdpk 60

35
Measuring
Tape 30 mtr

Measuring Tape 30
mtr 2Nos flowers39fdpk 60

36

Picks Axes
with Chiesel
and Point
ends.
Nominal
weight 3.0 Kg
overall length
595 mm with
hard wooden
handle.

Picks Axes with
Chiesel and Point
ends. Nominal
weight 3.0 Kg overall
length 595 mm with
hard wooden handle. 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

37

Multi
functional
850W 4 inch
100 mm dia
mini electric
angle grinder
machinee
with 6 pieces
wheels.
Discs for
cutting wood
and Metal
and Brick and
Marble

Multi functional
850W 4 inch 100
mm dia mini electric
angle grinder
machinee with 6
pieces wheels. Discs
for cutting wood and
Metal and Brick and
Marble 1Nos flowers39fdpk 60

38

Professional
Impact Drill
Machine 13
mm 600W
GSB 13 RE

Professional Impact
Drill Machine 13 mm
600W GSB 13 RE 1Nos flowers39fdpk 60

39

All type of
Drill Bits for
Drill Machine
13 mm 600W
GSB 13 RE

All type of Drill Bits
for Drill Machine 13
mm 600W GSB 13
RE 15Set flowers39fdpk 60



40

Ratchet
Spanner with
deep Socket
12 to 13 mm

Ratchet Spanner
with deep Socket 12
to 13 mm 2Nos flowers39fdpk 60

41
Welding
Rods Welding Rods 20Pkts flowers39fdpk 60

42

Hog ring curd
less rebar
tying Gun
Machine
battery
operated
tying wire dia
meter 0.8 to
1 mm battery
capacity
4400 Mah

Hog ring curd less
rebar tying Gun
Machine battery
operated tying wire
dia meter 0.8 to 1
mm battery capacity
4400 Mah alongwith
tying wire suitable
for machine with
length of 500 Mtrs 1Nos flowers39fdpk 60

43

Rivet Gun
Machine
alongwith
100 Nos of
Rivet bit

Rivet Gun Machine
alongwith 100 Nos of
Rivet bit as per
specification
attached in PDF file.

3Nos flowers39fdpk 60
44Binding stick Binding stick 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

45
Tasla Iron 18
inch Tasla Iron 18 inch 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

46

Rotational
moulded
polyethylene
water storage
tank double
layer type
500 ltrs
capacity

Rotational moulded
polyethylene water
storage tank double
layer type 500 ltrs
capacity 2Nos flowers39fdpk 60

47

Fawada with
wooden
handle
weight 2 Kg

Fawada with
wooden handle
weight 2 Kg 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

48

Crow bar 5
feet long and
30mm
thickness

Crow bar 5 feet long
and 30mm thickness 5Nos flowers39fdpk 60

49
Bolt cutter 32
inch Bolt cutter 32 inch 2Nos flowers39fdpk 60

50
Wire cutter
150 mm Wire cutter 150 mm 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

51

Suction cum
delivery pipe
plastic 1 inch
dia 200m
long

Suction cum delivery
pipe plastic 1 inch
dia 200m long 1Roll flowers39fdpk 60

52

Iron cutting
machine
blade 14 inch

Iron cutting machine
blade 14 inch 10Nos flowers39fdpk 60

53

Alluminium
straight edge
50mm sq 2
mm thick
1800mm long

Alluminium straight
edge 50mm sq 2 mm
thick 1800mm long 3Nos flowers39fdpk 60




